
 

 

 

 

January XX, 2022 
 
Lesley Todd 
Interim County Clerk, 
Manager of Legislative Services 
 
Re: Attainable Housing Action Group 
 

We would like to acknowledge your correspondence package dated December 17, 

2021. This correspondence package was provided to and discussed at our Committee 

of the Whole Administration and Finance on January 10, 2022. 

First, Council wants to recognize the solid work completed by the Housing Affordability 

Task Force over the previous 18month period with respect to rental and home 

ownership initiatives and strategies in the County.  

Our Council is unable to support the creation of an Attainable Housing Action Group 

and an Attainable Housing Coordinator position at this time. The general consensus 

was to allow a period of time for the Housing Affordability Task Force initiatives and 

strategies to be absorbed into the market and evaluated for effectiveness prior to 

proceeding into the next phase.  

We request that Counties Council reconsiders proceeding with the creation of an 

Attainable Housing Action Group and an Attainable Housing Coordinator position at this 

time.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


